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Ronnie: 

NOV 2 9 2019 

We're pleased to share with you the 2019 Nova Scotia Community College Report to the Community. As the 
President and Board Chair of NSCC, we're incredibly proud of this year's report, and we're thrilled to present it to 

our partners in government, industry and community. 

Each year - as part of our commitment to public accountability and financial stewardship - our report includes our 

complete financial statements, as well as stories that demonstrate the tangible impact and reach of the College. 

For 2019, this is exemplified by stories of employees, students and graduates who are driving innovation and 
using their education to inspire real, meaningful change across Nova Scotia and beyond. 

At NSCC, we believe that the future of the province lies in the power of learning. It's why we're committed to the 
success and fulfillment of every student - in education, in career and in life. We know that when our students 
succeed, we all succeed. 

We hope you enjoy this year's report and are inspired by those who are shaping our workforce, our 

communities and our province. 

On behalf of NSCC and our Board of Governors, we thank you for your ongoing support. 

You can read even more stories about our employees, students and grads online at nsccnow.ca. 

Sincerely, 

Don Bureaux 
President, NSCC 

Bob MacEachern 
Chair, NSCC Board of Governors 


